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Happiest of New Years to you and your fur babies!
I am so thrilled to be ringing in the New Year with a ton of
pups lined up for walks and overnight stays. We have been
working to keep all pups safe from the respiratory illness by
ensuring they are walking in private, solo walks, or are only
walking with other pups who are up-to-date on their vaccines
and do not go to dog parks. 

We are a proud partner of PetPocketbook. That’s where you
can schedule and modify any of your upcoming requests.
You can also see past walkers and sitters and review your
pup’s after-visit care card. Login to petpocketbook.com to
view all of the features!

If you are interested in vacation pet sitting, we have the
option to either book a sitter at your residence or book your
pup at one of our sitter’s gorgeous and safe locations. All our
sitters are located on the west side (near LAX) making it super
convenient for pick up and dropoff if you are flying out for
the weekend.

New referral program! Get 10% off when you refer a friend
AND your friend gets 10% off their first service. Win-win!

Happy New Year!
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